
 

As part of the Water Industry National Environmental 
Programme (WINEP), we are investing £3.5 million to 
improve our treatment provision at Aldbrough sewage 
treatment works to improve the quality of effluent 
discharging to Aldbrough Beck and meet the demands 
of an increasing population in the wider catchment. The 
upgrade work will include the construction / installation 
of new inlet screens, primary settlement and storm 
treatment along with associated mechanical and 
electrical refurbishment. Our sewage treatment works 
aid NWL in improving the quality of rivers and coastal 
waters for the benefit of people, the environment and 
wildlife. 
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